
From: David Whiter   

Sent: 28 July 2015 17:56 
To: Jeni Jackson 

Subject: New Houses for PYRFOFD 

I am horrified, Jeni Jackson, at the suggestion that we should add to the present 

traffic and facility congestion by building a further 400 houses (700 new cars?) in 

the area. Upshot Lane, in particular, is already used as a retro and by large 

commercial vehicles and, as a cyclist, I find it positively dangerous already. 

Anyone living near the area will realise that the roads are often afflicted with 

almost continuous parked cars on the numerous occasions when the limited car 

parking areas are full. One such occasion is school dropping off time and to 

increase that with new local residents' children would bring movement to nearly a 

halt 
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even if the school were big enough to cope with the new influx. 

David Whiter,Sunnybarn, Pyrford road, Woking, GU22 8UP. 
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